
Announcements for Thursday, December 8, 2022 

❖ Class ring delivery will be TOMORROW in the Courtyard during ALL lunches. 

 

❖ Interact Club is hosting a Toy Drive for the Ronald McDonald House– Donate 

unwrapped new toys during lunch and earn a service hour for the time spent 

shopping. Boxes will be located in the courtyard on Wednesdays and Fridays, now 

through the start of winter break. 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their spring musical, 

Matilda, on Saturday, December 10th at 12:30pm.  If you are interested in 

auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s 

classroom, Rm 221 located in the Fine Arts hallway.  Audition information is 

posted outside the door. 

 

❖ Japanese Medical Club meeting for this afternoon is cancelled TODAY. 

 


